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Highlights and Updates 

 
Welcome back and Happy New Year! – we hope you had a 

lovely break. 
 

 

Parent Forum 

Our next meeting is on 23rd January at 2.30pm. An agenda will 

be sent out next week. In order to maximise the time please 

arrive at 2.20pm ready to start at 2.30pm. 

 

Thank you to all parents who completed the parent questionnaire  

in December. One of the suggested improvements related to the 

school providing more information about learning. This was also 

something that Parent Forum attendees talked about. In 

response to this, classes and year group have sent home year 

group information sheets detailing the topics and areas for 

learning for the term ahead. These will also be posted on Class 

DoJo. If you haven’t received yours, please speak to your child’s  

class teacher. 

 

Concerns and queries 

It is our aim to provide the very best educational experience for 

your children and we want to continue to improve. If you have a 

concern or a query, please came and speak to us about it. 

You can do this in the following ways: 

1. Speak to us on the playground at the start or end of 

the school day. Myself, Mr Staszkiewicz and other 

members of staff can be found on the playground, at 

the gate by Wildcats or by the side of the MUGA. 

2. Telephone us on 0115 7483385 

3. Email us on adminp@nottinghamacademy.org 

 

School Library 

This term we are starting to plan our new library space. This will 

involve a complete re-design of the allocated space and the 

creation of exciting new room which will promote children’s love 

of reading. Pupils will play a key role in the designing process 

and we look forward to providing regular updates about this 

development throughout the term. 

 

Y6 Handball – Winners! 

Our sporting success continues (and it’s only the first week of 

the Spring term). A team of Y6 pupils, yesterday competed in a 

Handball competition, led by Mr Beard and Miss Clifford. The 

team (consisting of Ava, Esraa, Josef, Ollie, Husna, Raja, 

Ava-Rose, Kian, Luke and Lejla) demonstrated determination, 

sporting skill and a tremendous sporting attitude. We are 

incredibly proud of them all – and what a way to start 2025! 
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Dates 

13.1.25 Girls’ Football tournament 

23.1.25 Y5 Dodgeball event 

Parent Forum meeting 2.30pm 

30.1.25 Y3/4 Athletics event 

3.2.25 Choir visit to St Cyrians 

7.2.25 Y5 RE Trip 

11.2.25 Parents’ Evenings 

12.2.25 Parents’ Evenings 

14.2.25 Last day of Term 3 

  

24.2.25 First day of Term 4 

28.2.25 Choir performance at Nottingham Light 

Night 

6.3.25 World Book Day 

10.3.25 Science Day 

11.3.25 Science Day 

20.3.25 Y5 Space visit 

  

22.4.25 Start of Term 5 

12.5.25 Y6 SATs week 

 

Mrs French 

10.1.25 

          TTRS – the Stars this week! 

Top Classes for last term: 

1. Miss Hickling (Y4) 

2. Miss Goodwin (Y4) 

3. Miss Kennedy (Y3) 

 

Top Classes for Week 1 (This week) 

1. Mr Abbott (Y3) 

2. Miss Kennedy (Y3) 

3. Mrs Russell (Y3) 

 

Please encourage your child (Y2 to Y6) to use TTRS to 
practise their Times Tables – this will help them achieve 

even more in Maths. If you want any help accessing 

TTRS please speak to your child’s class teacher either 

in person or via Class DoJo. 


